NOTICE OF A PUBLIC TEST

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN a public test of election equipment will be held on Thursday, March 28th at 2:30 p.m. at Bloomer Electric Utility, 402 26th Avenue, Bloomer, WI.  This is a public test and all members of the public may view the testing.  If you have any questions, please call city hall at 568-3032.
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